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Dear Colleagues,
The National Prison Project is hiring a staff attomey. The notice is here:

https://www.aclu.org/careers/staff-attorney-npp- 1 1-national -prison-projegt-washington-dc

Please circulate far and wide.
Thanks very much,

David C. Fathi*

Director, ACLU National Prison Project

015 15th St. N.'W., 7th Floor

Washington, DC 20005

(202) 548-6603

dfathi@aclu.org

@DavidCFathi

*Not admitted in DC; practice limited to federal courts

To post a message to the listserv, send an email to prisonersrights@mail lawhelp.org. To unsubscribe, send
an email to prisonersrights-unsubscribe@mail.lawhelp.org.
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